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UPCOMING 

EVENTS 

Committee Meetings 

City Hall - 7th Floor 

10:00am 

 

January 18, 2017 

February 15, 2017 

March 15, 2017 

April 19, 2017 

May 17, 2017 

June 21, 2017 

July 19,2017 

August 16, 2017 

September 20, 2017 

October 18, 2017 

November 15, 2017 

No Meeting in December 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

Your tax deductible donation for any of our events can be mailed to us: Anaheim 13th MEU Adoption  

Committee, 154 Jerrilee Lane, Anaheim, CA 92807. Donations can also be dropped off at City Hall, 7th 

Floor or to arrange for a pickup, please call 714-637-5575. If you prefer, you can send a check payable to 

the Committee with a notation on the memo line as to how you would like your donation used. 

The Committee hosted the annual Christmas Party for the families of the 13th MEU on 

December 17 at the Pacific Views Event Center at Camp Pendleton.  The party is truly 

one of the highlights of the year and we think it is safe to say that both the families and 

the committee members who were able to attend had a fabulous time.  Everyone feasted 

on a traditional Christmas meal served buffet style.  The kids enjoyed picking out a toy 

and even Santa and Mrs. Claus took time from their busy schedule to bring the children 

extra cheer .  There were raffle prizes handed out and even a gift card for each of the 

single Marines - as you can see by their smiles, they had a good time too.  The room 

was beautifully decorated and you could see the excitement on the kid’s faces.  The best 

sound of all, the children’s giggles and screeches when Santa and Mrs. Claus arrived 

via a fire truck, filled the room.  Of course, none of this would be possible without the 

amazing support we received from so many !!! THANK YOU to all who donated toys, 

gift cards, money and raffle prizes - including the beautiful gingerbread houses, they 

were quite impressive !!!  Thank you to Santa and Mrs. Claus for attending again this 

year - we think they have the best job !!  Thank you to Disneyland for donating the 

grand prizes for both the family raffle and the single Marine raffle.  THANK YOU for 

all the love, support and gratitude for these amazing families that so many shared in 

making this event possible; what a blessing and what a great way to ring out 2016!   



 

 

 

 

                     Stay Connected  

                                Adoption Committee Website: anaheim13thMEU.org 

                               Facebook: www.facebook.com/13thMEU     

Get Involved 

Write 

If you would like to send a letter or 

card of support to a member of the 

13th MEU, please write to: 

“Any Marine” 

c/o Chaplain Song Hwang 

13th MEU 

P.O. Box 555636 

Camp Pendleton, CA  92055 

 

Donate 
The Anaheim 13th MEU Adoption 

Committee is a volunteer based, 

citizen-run 501(c)(3) non-profit  

organization.  We rely solely on 

corporate and  individual  

donations in our support of the  

Marines, Sailors and  

families of the 13th MEU. 

 
Donate through PayPal - Address:  

rgarouttecpa@earthlink.net  

 

Charity ID #80-0153575 

 

Friends of the Committee 
Albertsons - St College & South 
Anaheim Discovery Christian 

School 

Anaheim Hills Rotary Club 

Crosby Insurance 

Kiwanis Club of Greater  

Anaheim 

Knights of Columbus,  

Council #9195 

Tait & Associates 

Task Force Heroes 

Team Swolen 

Lillian Treiberg 

The Rock Community Church 

This is a non-federal entity.  It is not a part of the Department of Defense or any of its components and it has no governmental status. 

 
Another big THANK YOU to Albertsons 

located at 810 S. State College Blvd (at 

South) and to CHRIS ORANGE for not 

only donating turkey dinners to members 

of the 13th MEU for Thanksgiving but 

also for supplying meals at Christmas.  

Chris has arranged for Albertsons and 

their customers to make these donations 

for the last several years and their support 

has grown every year.  We have certainly 

been blessed by Chris, Albertsons and 

their customers. We can’t thank them 

enough !!! 





THANK YOU TO THE SHEUE’S FOR THE BIKES & HELMETS! 

   THANK YOU SHAWN AND STEVE FOR THE HUGE BEARS !!! 





If you or someone you know is interested in becoming a sponsor for the upcoming Anaheim Semper 

5K & 10K please review the opportunities below and feel free to contact us with any questions you 

might have.  We invite you to join our growing family of those who show their support of the brave men 

and women who represent the very best of America. This is a great opportunity for YOU to increase 

your exposure within the community while promoting your products and services, all while making a huge 

difference in the lives of members of our amazing 13th MEU !!!!   


